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December 13, 2023 

Dear Staff, 

I am pleased to bring you the results from our recent staff 



• The study will result in new staff titles, updated job 
classifications, and career pathing. The revised 
compensation structure aligns with the benchmarking data 
and market assessment. 

• Going forward, the target compensation for positions will 
be a minimum of 90% of the market (an increase from 85%). 

• 45% of individuals will see their pay increased . 
• 55% of the classified staff positions analyzed are currently 

paid at or above the competitive market range. 
• 63% of individuals will see their HR title change. 

Functional titles – or those on the business card – may 
remain the same in consultation with your supervisor.  

• The new job architecture creates career paths for employees 
to advance their careers at SMU. 

 
We understand that you may have questions about potential 
changes to your salary or title. Some positions may see 
adjustments to ensure accurate compensation and titles reflect 
the responsibilities and market.  
 
Any changes to your salary or title will be communicated to 
you within the first two weeks of January.  Please visit these 
FAQs for more information.  
 
At SMU, we are dedicated to providing a fair and competitive 
compensation structure that reflects the value and 
contributions of team members. Your dedication to the 
University is invaluable, and we look forward to a future of 
continued professional growth and success together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sheri A. Starkey 
Associate Vice President and  
Chief Human Resources Officer 

https://www.smu.edu/BusinessFinance/HR/Resources/StaffResources/Compensation/2023-Comp-Study-FAQs



